
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE ST. JOSEPH WINTER SHELTER WILL BE OPEN THIS YEAR MONDAY 

THROUGH THURSDAY NIGHTS  

FROM DECEMBER 11TH THROUGH MARCH 14TH 

  
We will need many volunteers to help run the shelter. The Volunteer Formation Day is an 
important orientation to learn how you can best help, sign up for the shifts you are most 

interested in and meet the sisters and other volunteers.   

  

Volunteer Formation Day 
Saturday, November 18th 

  

1 p.m.  -  4 p.m. 
In Quaremba Hall, behind St. Michael Church 

   

Volunteer Opportunities: 

- Night shifts: 8p.m.-7a.m. Monday through Thursday nights 
- Hospitality: 6:00p.m.-8:30p.m. Monday through Thursday nights 
- Set up teams: 1:30p.m.-3:00p.m. Mondays through Thursdays 
- Dinner cooks: to bring and prepare enough for 32 people –you can use Quaremba Hall kitchen 
- Deep cleaning on Fridays 10:00a.m.-12:00p.m. 

  
For more information call Sr. Joseph at: 609-343-1545 

Thank you for considering helping out with our shelter. 

God bless you for your generosity and we hope to see you November 18th! 

Your Franciscan Sisters of the Renewal 
 

For more information please check our website: www.franciscansisterscfr.com/st-michael  

http://www.franciscansisterscfr.com/st-michael

